
Dear [Patient],

It is with the greatest pleasure that I write to introduce myself and express my gratitude and
excitement at having the opportunity to provide dental services for you and your family.

I am Dr. Neha Mangla and I look forward to addressing all of your dental needs. I am passionate
about helping patients improve their oral health and achieve a beautiful smile. When people ask me
why I enjoy being a dentist, I explain that I love to build personal relationships with my patients and
treat the person, not just the tooth. I talk a lot and love spending time explaining to my patients what
to expect while working with them (some of you met me from mid-January to present during your
hygiene and operative appointments).

I attended the University of California School of Dentistry in Los Angeles, CA, where I earned my
Doctor of Dental Surgery degree. My areas of dental proficiency include: preventive and cosmetic
dentistry, veneers, crowns & bridges, full & partial dentures, root canal therapy, implant restoration
and extractions. I am a certified provider of both Invisalign® and ClearCorrect® clear aligners.

Dr. Stanley Porter retired mid-January, 2023 as he wanted to spend more time with his family. Dr.
Peter Carroll stayed for the past 6 months on board to help with the transition process. He is retiring
as well in mid-July. We will continue to work as a team to take care of your dental needs.

Message from Dr. Porter and Dr. Carroll:
In an effort to ensure that our patients continue to receive the best possible care, we have carefully
evaluated a number of candidates who were interested in assuming our practice. We have selected
Dr. Neha Mangla, a caring and talented dentist who possesses the highest qualifications and is
extremely well skilled. Dr. Mangla has been working in the office since mid-January 2023 and has
done an excellent job. Over these months, she has gotten to know, treated and impressed many
patients. We know you will be pleased with Dr. Mangla and will extend to her the same courtesy and
loyalty that you have afforded us. Dr. Mangla and we have worked closely together to ensure a
smooth transition in response to your specific needs. We want to thank all of you. Many of you were
more than patients, but friends who we looked forward to seeing at each and every visit. Have faith
and trust in Dr. Mangla as she is a gifted dentist who truly puts her heart, soul and technical
excellence into her work.

You will receive some paperwork (through text/email) two days and one day before your appointment
to be filled out due to the change in the name of dental practice (“Smile District” from “Drs. Porter &
Carroll PC”). This paperwork has to be filled out just once, when you come in for your first
appointment after the dental practice name change.



Ensuring your satisfaction is the top priority of our practice! We hope that we exceed your
expectations and look forward to maintaining a lasting relationship with you.

You can book your next appointment with Dr. Mangla on our website [mysmiledistrict.com] at your
convenience, or call our office at 215-725-8901.
We look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely,
Neha Mangla, DDS


